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RX PAIN KILLER ABUSE & THE HEROIN EPIDEMIC. 
A National Challenge. A Community Solution.
Clinton, Iowa (August 9, 2019) – The United States is in the midst of an opioid overdose epidemic. Accidental drug overdose is currently the leading cause of injury-related death in the United States for people between the ages of 35-54 and the second leading cause of injury-related death for young people. Drug overdose deaths now exceed those attributable to firearms, homicides, or HIV/AIDS.
This epidemic is not something happening somewhere over there, to someone else’s family and community, this is happening right here in Clinton County, Iowa. Prescription Painkiller and Heroin abuse is on the rise all across the country and Clinton County is not immune to this national problem. From January to June 2019, there were at least 12 Opioid Overdoses that required Naloxone. Opioid overdoses would include both Rx Pain Killers and Heroin.

Overdose is obviously a very serious consequence of opioid abuse. We know the best way to stop overdose and addiction is to prevent people from taking the drugs is the first place. Many young people think that it is safer to misuse prescription medications than illegal street drugs. But that simply is not true. The misuse of these medications can lead to addiction, overdose, and even death. And parents often are unaware that young people are abusing prescription medications. Even when they do know, they do not know how to talk to their children about the dangers.

We want residents, parents, caregivers, and professionals to know the dangers and extent of this National problem; at help determine at a local level what we can do as a community to unite and put an end to this problem. This problem is bigger than all of us, but great things can happen if we can come together and address this as a community. This will take everyone.

A recent report shows that 44% of American’s know someone who has been addicted to prescription painkillers. There is really no segment of the community that is not impacted by this national problem. Parent, family, friends, law enforcement, courts, treatments, medical personnel, faith-based communities, service providers are all part of the solution.

The Gateway ImpACT Coalition has been working hard with community partners and the City of Clinton to take action and address Opioid use. Because of United Way of Clinton County, Iowa’s  help and support, we were able to work together to apply and receive a federal grant that has started a DART (Drug Abuse Response Team) and help fund the MercyOne MAT (Medication Assisted Therapy) Clinic that should be opening soon, raising awareness about the importance of drug prevention and intervention.
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